SOUTH MAIN

CHURCH OF CHRIST
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Communion kits are available at the
Visitor’s Center.
Please pick up enough for
you and your family as

you enter the auditorium.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available at the
Visitor’s Center should you have

need or want of these items.
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SOuTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST
402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597
Henderson, TX 75653-1597
(903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409
Website: www.southmainchurch.com

Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM
Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM
Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM
Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest
Password: SouthMainl16
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WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN
MARCH 5, 2023
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WELCOME
PRAISE LEADER - Travis Birdwell

Holy Ground - # 100 - 101
Soldiers ‘Zf Christ, Arise - # 647

PRAYER - Barry Rivers

SCRIPTURE READING
Psalm 121

He Loves Me - # 386

THE LORD’S SUPPER - Britt Davis
PRAYER FOR OFFERING

Because He Lives - # 464
Guide Me, O Thou Great Jehovah - # 844

MESSAGE - Bob Payne
“At the Edge of The Promised Land”
Numbers 13:30-33

Do You Know My Jesus? - H#943
Father - # 789

CLOSING PRAYER - Nik Henry

“Depart in Peace” (Luke 2:29)
Please silence all cell phones and pagers.

CCLI # 290723
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PAM ADAMSON'’S. friend of Kathy Reed, cancer is in
remission.

NEVA DAVIS will be undergoing a surgical procedure
on March 8th.

LYNN JACKSON underwent shoulder surgery last
week and was released from the hospital Monday morning
to recuperate at home.

KEN SABELLA, SR. was admitted to the hospital
Wednesday with breathing difficulties and is undergoing tests.

CHRISTIAN SEDENA, grandson of Rodger & Janie
Poe, is entering a critical phase of Marine boot camp.

OUuR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Elizabeth Bazaldua, Fern Bench, Alyssa
Blalack, Lilly Blalack, Pat Brack, Don Brooks, Barbara Brown, Keith Brown,
Christy Burkhalter, Barbara Byrd, Curtis Chapman, Lisa Corbell, Layton Cum-
mings, Eleanor Cox, Joe Davis, Neva Davis, Michael Dorsey, Roy Dorsey,
Blake Foster, Caitlyn Gainey, Jan Gentry, Harvey Hand, Landon Harris, Jane
Holcomb, Goldie Hughes, Roy Hunt, Linda Jamison, Joyce Jones, Bob Kess-
ler, Tyler Line, Pat Lynch, Sammy May, Phyllis Osborne, Bette Pilkinton,
Juanita Purser, James Rowell, Landon Shaw, Rex & Skylar Simon, Bailey
Thornton, Christina Vanover, Christy Wade, Linda Warner, Kerry Whittemore

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT

Michelle Haley
U SN0 J
ELDERS:
Travis Birdwell.............. travisbirdwell1 @aol.com
David Chenault................ dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis................ bobbydtxu222(@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins................. dougndiann(@gmail.com
Bob Payne................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe....................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers........................ brivers(@eastex.net

PuLPIT MINISTER:
Bob Payne:.................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:
David Chenault:........... dhchenault@gmail.com.com
CHILDREN’S MINISTER:
Janet Thompson:................ drjanett55(@gmail.com
CHURCH SECRETARY:

Reneé Hampton:......... office@southmainchurch.com

CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:...................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:
Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt
DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Jim Smith
Ken Sabella Dodd Vinson
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Happy Bisthiday

Karen Pritchard!!!
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1ST SUNDAY KIDS PRAISE

All children between the ages of 3 years old through 3
grade will be dismissed after Communion to go to Rooms 9-
10 where they will travel as a group to the MPB for Kid's
Praise. Children will return to Rooms 9-10 where they can
be picked up immediately following worship.

SHOWER MEETING

A Bridal Shower honoring Kayla Williams, bride-elect of
Peyton Chenault, is being scheduled for April 2nd. An or-
ganizational meeting will take place in room 9 TODAY im-
mediately following the AM assembly. If you would like to be
a hostess but unable to make the meeting, please contact
Diann Hopkins or Brenda Orr.

KINDNESS KLOSET

The next date of operation for the Kindness Kloset will be
9am -12 noon on Thursday, March 23rd. We continue to need
gently used clothing for all ages, sizes and genders; clothes
hangers; and, monetary donations. We are especially in need
of: Boys Spring/Summer Clothing, sizes 8-12

BENEVOLENCE FUND

Since it's beginning in 2018, our “Family Helping Family”
benevolence funds have helped multiple members of our
South Main Family during some trying times. Due to some
recent and ongoing needs, this fund has dropped well below
the minimum balance the elders wish to maintain. If you
would like to donate to this important and appreciated work,
please do so in one of the following ways:

1) Use a pew envelope and mark it “SM Benevolence”
before placing it into the contribution basket or,

2) Give your donation to Renee or to one of the Elders.
Please direct any questions to Rodger Poe or to any one of
the Elders.

Your loving and generous gift is very much appreciated!!!
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